
Letter from NAACP Special Counsel Thurgood Marshall to New York State 
Education Commissioner George D. Stoddard, October 19, 1943

Letter from Thurgood Marshall, Special Counsel of the National Association for the Advancement of Colored People (NAACP) Legal 
Defense and Educational Fund, Inc., to New York State Education Commissioner George D. Stoddard, inquiring whether the 
"Suffern School for Boys" in Hillburn has been accredited by the Board of Regents.
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